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Dear   

South African Society of Anaesthesiologists (SASA) Congress 2025 
 
This is an official invitation to participate in the 2025 National Congress of the South African Society of 
Anaesthesiologists (SASA) which will be held in Cape Town, South Africa, from Wednesday, 17 September to 
Sunday, 21 September 2025. 
 
Kindly note that all expenses incurred will be for your own account. 
 
Please visit our website at www.sasacongress.com for details regarding the programme pertaining to the 
congress. The SASA Congress is a medical congress that will attract anaesthesiologists, surgeons, nurses, 
medical technicians, medical trainees, and pharmaceutical companies. 
 
We are sure that you will find the scientific programme stimulating and that you will benefit from the opportunity 
to network with colleagues from around the world. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the congress. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Dr Ryan Davids   

SASA 2025 Congress Chair 

 

PP 

 

and Bianca Altichiero  

Registration Manager SASA 2025    
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